Bluewater
Quilters' Guild
Meeting

Deborah Beirnes
"Bordering on Colour"

Guest speaker, Deborah
Beirnes, is a member of the
Elmira Needle Sisters
Quilters Guild. For the past
number of years Deborah
has focused on
experimenting & teaching
techniques to personalize
& enhance borders.
Deborah looks forward to
sharing her knowledge
through her colourful
quilts.

The meeting will also
include a "Show and
Share" of recent work by
our members.

Monday April 21
7 pm-9 pm

Bay Room
Bayshore Community Centre
1900 3rd Ave E, Owen Sound

For more information visit
www.bluewaterquiltersguild.ca
or email
info@bluewaterquiltersguild.ca
Guest Fee $10



